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"Draft Guidelines for safe Chinese herbal medicine practice" 

To: Chinese Medicine, AHPRA 

Dear Executive officer, 

I've read yo ur "Dmlt Guidelines for safe Chinese herbal medicine practice·'. 

I. I disagree that we MUST usc botanic name in labelling. I believe the pinyin sho uld be the 
Ke y label language. 

2. I believe that we need to labe l herbs onl y at the first consultation and whenever pati ents 
asked. 

3. I believc the l30ard should allow LI S to use reasonable variations to label. 

4. I beli eve Chines character is suitable for herbal name prescription in practitioner·, own 
clinic . 

Ki ndest Regards 
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